
Sydney East Joint Regional Planning Panel 
 
Notice for 2011SYE042 / DA2011/0400 - Demolition works, construction 
of an Infill Affordable Housing Development under SEPP (Affordable 
Rental Housing) 2009 and Strata Subdivision, 2 Riverhill Avenue, 
Forestville (Warringah LGA) 
 
At a public meeting on 27 July 2011, the Sydney East Joint Regional Planning 
Panel resolved to defer the determination of the above application. 
 
The applicant has now lodged amended plans with Warringah Council.  Due 
to concerns raised by the community on the notification timeframes, Council 
has advised the Panel Secretariat that the notification period will be extended 
by two weeks, from 28 September 2011 to 27 October 2011.   The Regional 
Panel endorses the extended notification period. 
 
A supplementary report will be prepared by Council’s assessment officer and 
submitted to the Panel Secretariat by 4 November 2011.  This report will be 
available on the Regional Panels website www.jrpp.nsw.gov.au under the 
‘Development Register’ section.   
 
The Regional Panel will determine the matter at a public meeting.  All 
submitters will be notified of the meeting date and a notice will be placed in 
the local papers. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries about this matter, please contact 
Angela Kenna on 93832121 
 
 
 


